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Dear Valued Members,  
 
I am thrilled to announce that Holy Rosary Credit Union is embarking on an exciting journey 
of refreshing our look. Our new logo and messaging will reflect the values that have always 
guided us: putting people first, being community driven, providing flexible service, and 
doing things right. It is a celebration of our history and a promise for the future.  
 
Since 1962, HRCU has been more than just a financial institution; we have been a steadfast 
partner in your financial journeys, a friendly face in times of need, and a pillar of support 
within our community. While we are moving forward with a new look and natural evolution, 
we will continue to uphold the vital mission of neighbors helping neighbors.  
 
You will notice changes to our logo, website, online banking, branch designs, and 
advertising, all thoughtfully crafted to reflect a new and fresh identity. We will continue to 
offer the same great products and services, with the same friendly and personal touch. Our 
new look is not just a transformation in appearance but a reaffirmation of our pledge to 
serve you with excellence and care.  
 
Thank you for your continued trust and loyalty as members, as it is never taken for granted. 
We are excited to embark on this new chapter together in the coming weeks.  
 
I encourage you to visit our website at www.hrcu.org/newlook to learn more.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Brian Hughes 
President & CEO  
Holy Rosary Credit Union 

http://www.hrcu.org/newlook

